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REPORT OF RECENT MEETING FOR INFORMATION 
 
This regular report on the work of the Personnel Board is submitted under 
Article 2, Paragraph 9.2 of the Constitution. 
 
Summary 
 
This report summarises the work of the Personnel Board from 14 February 
2004 to 19 March 2004. 
 
The Board met on 4 March 2004 and agreed to the early retirement of a Part- 
Time Cook in the Social Services Department, without extending the service 
to the retirement age. 
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